

# St Augustine's Newsletter

Thursday 19th June 2025 Newsletter No.35

Dear Parents and Carers,

This week I felt incredibly proud of a group of our Year 6 pupils who were invited to the Council Chambers to receive their Rotary Junior Citizens Award from the Lord Lieutenant. Well done to all those pupils who have worked hard all year developing new skills and knowledge. Many thanks to parents and Mrs. Hamilton-Eadie for supporting them all year. We will be looking for a group of current Y5 pupils to join in next year!

## Please remember that school will be closed tomorrow!!

Upcoming Events – Summer Term	
Friday 20 <sup>th</sup> June	INSET DAY - School Closed
Wednesday 25 <sup>th</sup> June	Going Forth Mass for year 3 pupils at 7p.m. *Please note date change*
	All Y3 pupils expected to attend
	Good Shepherd Mass ( Diocese)
Friday 27 <sup>th</sup> June	Sports Day
Saturday 28 <sup>th</sup> June	PTA Summer Fair
Tuesday 1 <sup>st</sup> July	Moving Up Day – visits to new classes
Friday 4 <sup>th</sup> July	PTA Second-hand uniform sale
Monday 7 <sup>th</sup> July	Y2 trip to Wisley/ JOLF workshops
Tuesday 8 <sup>th</sup> July	JOLF workshops
Friday 11 <sup>th</sup> July	End of year reports home
	Rocksteady concert
Saturday 12 <sup>th</sup> July	PTA Camping event
Wednesday 16 <sup>th</sup> July	Year 6 Leaver's Mass ( pm)
	Year 6 Disco ( eve)
Friday 18 <sup>th</sup> July	End of term – Early closure

## **Fathers Day Afternoon in Reception**

On Friday 13th June the children enjoyed spending the afternoon with their fathers or a significant family member in their life. A great time was had by all completing activities and playing games. A big thank you to all the parents for helping to make this event happen. The children loved welcoming you in for the afternoon!





# Music Flute Lessons available!

On Wednesday 18th June, Barbara Sykes (a private flute teacher) led an assembly for the children in Years 2 to 5. She played several pieces on the flute, a piccolo and a fife and taught the children about the instrument. There were several children who showed a genuine interest in learning this. Barbara is available to offer lessons at our school from September. If this is something your child would like to do please read the letter from Barbara attached which explains what is on offer and the costs. Please contact Barbara directly on 07963 733222 or by email barbara.flute@hotmail.co.uk if you are interested and would like to find out more. Please do this by Friday

4th July. After this a timetable will then be created for any interested pupils in September. Mrs Caramba-Coker

### **Other Music Tuition**

Music Taster Classes

I'm offering 3 week music taster classes starting the week of 23 June for those who wish to try an instrument as follows;-

Piano / Keyboard individual classes - 15 mins - £45 - 3 lessons.

Recorder group classes - £15 - 3 lessons.

Ukelele group classes - £15 - 3 lessons.

I have individual spaces for piano / keyboard starting in September.

I will also be continuing my group Kindermusik with a focus on piano classes for children in Reception, Years 1 and 2.

Please message me for details.

Miss Hobday 07770 375719

#### **PTA News**

### Summer Fair: Saturday, 28 June, 12-3pm

Our exciting and amazing Summer Fair will be back this year on Saturday, 28 June. There will be loads of giant inflatables + mini golf, market stalls, a fantastic orchestra, dance acts, ice creams, freshly cooked bbq food and a well-stocked bar. Wristbands for unlimited use of the inflatables + mini golf for 3 hours is only £10. Book your wristbands and bbq food at www.staugustinespta.uk.

This is our biggest fundraiser for the year, and it can only be a success with your help. When booking on the website, please add yourself as a volunteer on any one of the many activities we need helpers on. Together, we can make this event a fun and memorable one!

Have a lovely weekend, Alison Walsh (Head teacher)